The annual meeting of the Bethany Cemetery Association will be held on Saturday, September 8
2012 at Salem Lutheran Church in Hermantown.

At this meeting lot owners will have the opportunity to vote for a board of directors who will
serve on the Bethany Cemetery board. The current board has agreed to run for re-election and
consists of: Dave Peterson, Dennis Velander, Milt Sundquist, Kim Healy, Joyce Johnson, Tracy
Suomala and Diane Forsell.

Anyone wishing to be considered for a board position may add his/her name to the ballot at the
annual meeting. We encourage all lot owners to attend this meeting but understand that some
may not be able to. We have enclosed a proxy form that you may complete and return to
Bethany Cemetery Association giving the board power to vote on your behalf.

After the meeting, please join us for coffee and refreshments and take a few minutes to meet
your board members and our new sexton, Bob Cook. \

Annual Meeting, Saturday September 8, 2012
10AM - 12PM
Salem Lutheran Church
4715 Hermantown Road

Duluth, MN 55811

We are trying to establish a current mailing list and ask that if you have received this letter and
are not the current lot owner or do not wish to receive further mailings, to please notify us and
we will remove you from our mailing list. Also, if you know of anyone who should be receiving
mailings and is not at this time, please let us know.



